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For those who are returning to your worksite, Welcome Back! It has been a

tough and challenging year for us, both personally and within our

organization. You have served your Department and the County admirably

throughout this once-in-a-lifetime pandemic, and we are better for it.

Thanks in part to the County’s declining COVID-19 numbers and the

availability of the vaccine, we are excited to reopen our probation offices

to the public.

To provide our staff, clients and the community with healthy and safe

environments, the Board of Supervisors has mandated that all Los Angeles

County employees be COVID-19 vaccinated and provide proof of their

vaccination status by October 1, 2021.
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To assure your compliance with this mandate, please go to http://lac.fulgentgenetics.com. If you intend to request accommodation, please find

the forms here: https://employee.hr.lacounty.gov/vaccinationsmandate. If you have questions regarding the vaccination mandate and verification

submission, please speak with your supervisor or the Human Resources Manager.

The vision of the Los Angeles County Probation Department is to Rebuild Lives and Provide for Healthier and Safer Communities. With that, our

department is tasked with serving some of Los Angeles County’s most vulnerable and at-risk community members; and navigating these

unprecedented times have been difficult for everyone. People turned to their government, first responders and essential workers for information and

assistance when faced with unimaginable circumstances. Our work has had even greater importance during this historic pandemic. 

Thank you for your unwavering commitment and service to the people of LA County. I recognize that it hasn’t been easy, and as our department

progresses, know that I appreciate your hard work and dedication. The work you do matters. You are working daily with clients, providing services,

and helping to transform their lives, and I’m appreciative of all your endeavors. If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your

supervisors or your human resources representative. As always, continue to take care of yourself and your family.

Thank you,

Dr. Adolfo Gonzales, Los Angeles County Chief Probation Officer,
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